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Letter of Acceptance

Dear Prof.  Sultana N. Nahar

Department of Astronomy, 

The Ohio State University, 

Columbus, OH 43210, USA

 
It is my pleasure to inform you that your talk entitled

Study for a clue of extra-terrestrial life: Phosphorus

is accepted as keynote talk to be presented at the upcoming conference,
the  First  International  Conference  on  Molecular  Modeling  and
Spectroscopy (ICMMS1). 

To be held on February 19-22, 2019 in Cairo, Egypt. 

Your conference fees will be covered by the organizing committee, 

Waiting to meet you in Cairo

Best Regards,

Prof. Medhat A. A. Ibrahim 

Prof of Applied spectroscopy 
National Research Centre 
Conference Chairman  
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